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 Objection

Comments I am rejecting this application on the following grounds: - 
 It will be a health hazard both through airborne disease and noise pollution.  
 There will be a massive increase in heavy haulage vehicles which will be both dangerous and 
polluting and have additional impact on the environment. The A283 is not designed to take plus 200 
additional heavy lorry trips-The Road is to narrow, with lots of sweeping bends and currently has a 
large number of accidents annually- 
 The area around has a local school 
 This landfill will have a detrimental effect on the surrounding area in terms of the biodiversity 
 The plan does not contain adequate measures for the protection of wildlife that exist in the 
quarry 
 There are several homes and the sites being of heritage status very close to the site what steps 
are being taken to avoid any damage being caused to these areas. 
 Weekend working on the site 
 The risk of polluted water would be high. This in turn could pollute the Honeybridge stream. 
 The proposal would be detrimental to this beautiful area which is close to the South Downs 
National Park and cause a huge amount of disruption for all the local people and damage the local 
tourism industry over the projected timescale. 
 The offer that this planning proposal is being presented as a vision of beauty for the future is 
just a sales pitch for what is really a financial benefit to those concerned and probably the West 
Sussex county council, with the usual impact on the local residents, generating very heavy traffic and 
pollution, destroying wildlife and tourism in the area which will affect local businesses, shops, pubs, 
restaurants, camping sites etc for a plus 10 year period. 
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